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SCHEDULED TREE 
REMOVAL
• Baxter St between Walker St and White St
• White St between Baxter St and Centre St 
On/about Week of May 9th, 2022  7am

In preparation for the dismantling of the Manhattan Detention Center, work will 
commence to remove trees on the site. Heavy equipment will be used with 
possibility of noise. No Street Closure. These temporary conditions are 
necessary to facilitate tree removal for the BBJ Manhattan Dismantle Project. 

If you have any questions, concerns, 

or would like to learn more about 

this DDC Project, please contact the 
Community Construction Liaison: 

Pauline Chan 

Manhattanbbjccl@gmail.com 

(917) 838-7996

Office: 110 Walker St, New York

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing this 

project on behalf of the NYC Department of Correction. 
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